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Paid Transportation:  Currently we communicate about paid transportation with parents after 

the school year has started to ensure room on the buses.  Moving forward the 

recommendation would be to notify and place students on the bus prior to school starting. 

I do not anticipate any changes to the Transportation Safety Hazards Routes for the upcoming 

school year.   

 

Poplar Grove routes:   Currently Raven’s Crest, Burled Woods and Sherman Oak subdivisions do 

not meet the requirement for transportation and families are given the opportunity to pay for 

transportation if desired.    

 

Staffing:  We currently have 19 drivers for the 2020-2021 school year.  We have one driver 

retiring at the end of 2021 school year.  Efforts to recruit bus drivers are underway.   

 

 


